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Dear Charing Cross Owners & Residents,
 
The 2024 Charing Cross deck project, to replace all decks on Victoria Court, is scheduled to
begin the last week of July, with the work being done again this year by Granja Ltd.
 
The contractor will be posting notices at each building at least 1 week prior to starting work on
any building, and the project will start with the lowest numbered building on Victoria and work
chronologically by address number until completion of the last building on Victoria Court.
 
Residents whose decks are being replaced are encouraged to begin preparing for this work,
which is scheduled to start shortly.
 
This is the last phase of this multi-year project, which will be complete once the decks on
Victoria Court have been replaced sometime this summer/fall.
 
Thank you to everyone for your cooperation and patience.
 
Sincerely,
 
Board of Directors
 
 

 

Please DO NOT REPLY to this email.  If you have questions or concerns, you may contact your
manager at m.klein@cpm975.com
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